
IMPORTANT 
COVID-19 UPDATE

REOPENING GUIDANCE FOR YOUR  
BUSINESS INCLUDING UPDATED  
STATE-BY-STATE TRACKERS

While various states across the country are beginning to allow businesses to reopen, the 
requirements for doing so differ depending on where your business is located. For example, 
New York State just issued this Reopening Safety Plan Template. To assist you in determining 
the specific requirements your business must comply with before reopening, here is an 
updated State-by-State Reopening Orders Tracker.

In addition, OSHA just issued much awaited guidance on the recording of occupational 
illnesses, specifically cases of COVID-19. Under OSHA’s recordkeeping requirements, 
COVID-19 is a recordable illness, and thus employers are responsible for recording cases of 
COVID-19, if:

1  �The case is a confirmed case of COVID-19, as defined by the Centers for Disease  
Control and Prevention (CDC);

2  The case is work-related, as defined by 29 CFR § 1904.5; and

3  �The case involves one or more of the general recording criteria set forth in 29 CFR  
§ 1904.7.

Please frequently check OSHA’s webpage at www.osha.gov/coronavirus for updates.

Please visit our COVID-19 Resource Center for more information.

https://www.governor.ny.gov/sites/governor.ny.gov/files/atoms/files/NYS_BusinessReopeningSafetyPlanTemplate.pdf?utm_medium=email&_hsmi=88352047&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-9Uyx0-AxwME6Zt3oxwoMVmVXhoeGWy2PH4ZQoTyV18eRVch1DfUIqN-62DWk04sWVgOCsdSOwTBz3Svqxb4ReU3QM192B_AJvKESN_ESa6UYgH0Nk&utm_content=88352047&utm_source=hs_email
https://www.connerstrong.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/State-by-State-Reopening-May-21.pdf?utm_medium=email&_hsmi=88352047&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_fmOIQdbxXSn1TUoqlGYaNPzjz-UG_vMoistGDGKpOtCJLFKJ7RRyQaBeiWQ-7c_lNLMYJkbpTL3lKAmgl86Lo3aelNnovNf3dlZGPo_F5ja5gIsw&utm_content=88352047&utm_source=hs_email
https://www.connerstrong.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/OSHA-Covid-19-Reporting-5-20-20.pdf?utm_medium=email&_hsmi=88352047&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_S91z53H4OFC9N7jtrZPn7uNNZprMkpgTFgEyxYC9tae4CkUJt_SDzdGiU9zSBJT7RtA3IXikj2ZoBo1V-c12hFCOvijbzsFsdjpHKqvuuX8Px1rI&utm_content=88352047&utm_source=hs_email
https://www.connerstrong.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/OSHA-Covid-19-Reporting-5-20-20.pdf?utm_medium=email&_hsmi=88352047&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_S91z53H4OFC9N7jtrZPn7uNNZprMkpgTFgEyxYC9tae4CkUJt_SDzdGiU9zSBJT7RtA3IXikj2ZoBo1V-c12hFCOvijbzsFsdjpHKqvuuX8Px1rI&utm_content=88352047&utm_source=hs_email
https://www.osha.gov/SLTC/covid-19/?utm_medium=email&_hsmi=88352047&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_JKv5jMJ0yNKEC_2UZuBlYEUN8RIq5Xpk_O5J5-sBDy-BvXjRH8ZyFRVgpJhXdobw5Zixe99Lo3Z4ofbBnoa0B-r991hH8VAICelsNwIe6O79EVHs&utm_content=88352047&utm_source=hs_email
https://www.connerstrong.com/insights/covid-19-resource-center/?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&utm_content=85271356&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8BtSHlLmGAgPnDQt5WLTFaP11pZahf8FTopD9Q1ZkcgRvbRfhdqmQ5eLXW70U1Ws0Tcq0Ihg-DgDp8jwMzT11q3IYC_PtRZePIQ9P9f-ANHYOF9Vw&_hsmi=85271356

